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Comments: There is a reason that we as a nation have chosen to protect and preserve certain Wilderness anrea

and all that they encompass especially highly at risk wildlife and plant species especially trees that are carbon

sink areas.

 When humans intrude upon wilderness for the sole purpose of destroying critical habitat for selfish human

habitation we not  only cause irreversible harm but we bring along with us foreign and invasive species that

negatively impact the entire ecosystem and native species that have evolved over millions of years. 

Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and

phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness,

and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

NO CABINS - Thank you. 


